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Hi

We live directly opposite the west side of Camden Gardens and can see the buttress end of the disused lines
which are becoming progressively overgrown and a graffiti eyesore. At present the railway arches within
Camden Gardens are almost exclusively used for unsavoury activities examples of which we won’t share
with you now. So the proposals for the arches can only enhance and improve the gardens manyfold. We are
long term residents of Camden and proud of how Camden Council and their planning teams have allowed
and guided the adaption of Victorian industrial architecture into modern day retail and leisure. And this
highline will be the perfect link between two jewels being Coal Drops Kings Cross and Camden stables
market. We really hope this goes through.

David and Anne

David and Anne Mansfield




